
Queens Waterfront Greenway

The New York City Department of Transportation (NYC 
DOT), in partnership with NYC Parks and the NYC Economic 
Development Corporation (EDC), is undertaking a planning 
process to close the gaps in current bike and pedestrian 
infrastructure in Queens and make it easier for residents to 
access parkland and waterways. When complete, the Queens 
Waterfront Greenway will constitute a continuous, 16-mile 
corridor connecting Gantry Plaza State Park to Astoria Park 
along the East River and continue to Fort Totten following the 
Long Island Sound.

The Queens Waterfront Greenway Implementation Plan will 
outline a comprehensive strategy to create a continuous and 
accessible waterfront path by identifying a series of short-term 
and long-term projects the city will undertake. Queens residents 
will shape the plan through a community-based process–you 
can provide your feedback and stay up-to-date on our latest 
events using the link below!

Closing Gaps along the Queens Waterfront
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Community Workshops
We want to hear from you! Join us for the first round of Queens Waterfront Greenway community 
workshops to share your specific comments, suggestions, concerns, and ideas. 

Sign up at https://forms.gle/yUMiaXLpcthqgZEw8 or scan the QR code.

All sections: Virtual workshop
January 28 (1/28), from 6-8 pm on Zoom (online)


